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21st February 2024 

 
 

Dear Parents & Carers,  
 

Our school meal providers Chartwells have lots of exciting plans this term. 
 

World Book Day – Thursday 7th March 

We are celebrating World Book Day on Thursday 7th March; children will have a themed 
school meal on this day.  

 
Please complete this form by 9am on Monday 26th February if you would like your child to 

have a school lunch on this day. You do not need to complete this form if your child usually 
has a school meal on a Thursday as they will be given this automatically.  
 

School Meals Taster Session - Tuesday 12th March  

As the school dinner menu will be changing in the summer term, Chartwells will be holding 
an exciting school meals taster session in the hall (alongside parents’ evening) on Tuesday 

12th March, 3.15pm – 3.45pm.  
 

We would love to welcome you to sample some of the delicious food from our new Spring / 
Summer Menu. You can also speak to our school meal providers regarding the menu. 

Please see more information here.  
 
We look forward to seeing you there!  

 
Wednesday 13th March 

Following on from the recent news from the Mayor of London that his Universal Free School 
Meals programme has been extended until the middle of 2025, and as an opportunity for 
all children to try school dinners, all children in Reception to Year 6 will have a free school 

meal on Wednesday 13th March.  
 

This meal will be chicken goujons or Quorn nuggets accompanied by chips, sweetcorn and 
we will also have our salad bar available as usual. Children in Year 3 Chelsea class who are 

on their trip will be provided with a packed lunch (cheese sandwich) by our kitchen.  
 
Should you like to opt your child out of this lunch on this day, please complete this form by 

10am on Friday 1st March. 
 

Kind regards,  
 

Ms Zoe Crosland and Mr Jack Green 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/cYUqupQfY0
https://www.hornpark.compassps.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=559&type=pdf
https://forms.office.com/e/X5TswxWAxU

